
TREE OF PEACE 

This was a note from my partner, Marilyn Verigin ion her presentation to a seniors gathering 

recently.......... 

".........TREE OF PEACE 

A long-awaited gathering of our immediate family, numbering 30 persons, and encompassing four 

generations, took place when there was a relaxation of protective health restrictions. 

It had been difficult to explain to the young generation as to why those steps were necessary. 

My husband and I thanked each person in attendance for being there and above all, for wanting to be 

together. 

It seemed to be the perfect time to have everyone share their views on the timeless and ageless topic of 

World Peace. How could each one of us contribute? 

Thoughts were put into words. 

A compilation of ideas resulted in a TREE OF PEACE 

Marilyn and Elmer Verigin ......." 

The family event took place on Maple Road, Whatshan Lake Retreat in July, 2021. 

 

This is the result of that family gathering.  

The assembly of ideas was prepared by our daughter Lori Woodhouse 



 

Revised and reposted August 27, 2022 

Elmer Verigin 

 



 

 


